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The New Castle Public Library is seeking bids to supply High Speed Internet Access for a single building site for the period July 1, 2020 through June 30, 2021.

Please submit your information and proposals to ncdlcit@ncdlc.org by Feb 28th 2020.

The following minimum services should be included:
· 200Mbps Minimum download speed
· 25Mbps Minimum upload speed
· Static IP Address
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